
                              RETURNING TO PIANO LESSONS IN PERSON GUIDELINES

1. Please come to your lesson five minutes earlier and wait outside until the student before you 
exits. Lessons are limited to two people (a student and a parent or two students).

2. Upon entering please remove your shoes and wash your hands.

3. Meanwhile I will clean and disinfect piano keys and bench as much as possible.

4. Masks are not mandatory but if you wish to wear one, you are welcome to do so.

5. A professional air purifier (AirDoctor AD3000) with UltraHEPA filtration and activated 
            carbon filter will be turned on at all times.

6. If anyone in the family feels unwell, please do not come to the lesson. We can have it over 
Zoom.

          I am looking forward to seeing  you in person soon !  

                                  Darja


